Rotary:
Club of Houghton

lan McKilligan
Chief Executive Officer

Up and Running Software, Inc.

June 5, 2017
Dear lan,

On behalf of the Houghton Rotary Club, | would like to thank Up and Running Software for being a major
sponsor of the 2017 UP Summer Fest. The contribution of $1,000 helps ensure the success of our largest
annual fundraiser and allows the Rotary club to provide critical support to local non-profit and community
service focused organizations.

The sponsorship provided by Up and Running Software demonstrates the company’s commitment to the
ideals of Rotary, a service organization that exists to serve humanity at the both at the local and global level.
We appreciate your support!

Sincerely,
f

Event Marketing ble Reservation Contacts
Amanda Massaway, Houghton Rotarian

UP Summer Fest Partnerships Co-Chair

P: (970)443-5383

E: amassway@gmail.com




